
BEAUFORT SCHOOL 
Working together to achieve success for all 

 

 

 
 
Dear Families                                                                                                                        9th September 2022 
 
I apologise that there has been some confusion about our arrangements at the start of the school day and 
that you weren’t given better information at the end of last school year. 
 
Start and end of the school day 
We have had to make some alterations to the working hours of our Teaching Assistants and so we are no 
longer able to take children in to school before 9am. Parents who are bringing their child in to school 
should wait at the school gate as before and their child will be collected by a member of staff. Our end of 
day arrangements have not changed at all. 
 
We are now bringing all children in to school by the side door next to The Studio. Our reason for this is to 
reduce the number of people entering school by the front door and therefore make it safer for our 
children. 
 
School Year Dates 
Autumn term  
5th September – Training Day 
6th September - Training Day 
7th September – Children return to school 
Half-Term – 24th October to 28th October 
31st October – Training Day 
Term Ends – 16th December 2022 
 
Spring term 
3rd January – Training Day 
4th January – Children return to school 
Half-Term – 20th February to 24th February 
Term Ends – 31st March 2023 
 
Summer term 
Term Starts – 17th April 2023 
Half-term – 29th May to 2nd June 
Training Day - 25th July 2023 
 
Roadworks 
Stechford Road is being resurfaced between 16th September and 25th October therefore there will be 
significant disruption to traffic in the area around school. We have informed Travel Assist so that all drivers 
are made aware of the diversions that will be necessary. Those of you who bring your child to and from 
school can access details of the planned works from https://qrco.de.bdCvgi  
 
We hope that you all have a good weekend. 
 
Best wishes, 
Judith 
 


